

August 2, 2019

Mr. Joe Frye, Jr. North Carolina Coal Institute, Inc. 2509 Rosalind Avenue Roanoke, VA 24014

Dear Mr. Frye:

On behalf of the Kentucky Community and Technical College System (KCTCS), thank you and North Carolina Coal Institute, Inc. for your gifts to support the Coal Institute Scholarship at both Hazard Community and Technical College and Madisonville Community College.

An investment in KCTCS is an investment in a better community and better lives for our citizens. Your gifts, along with those of others, are an integral part of helping create a significant economic impact in these communities and enables us to sustain excellence throughout the Colleges and KCTCS.

Thank you for sharing our commitment to provide a better future for students and communities served by Hazard Community and Technical College and Madisonville Community College. With your continued help, Kentucky's two-year college system is preparing individuals for *Better Lives for a Better Kentucky*.

Sincerely,

Jay K. Box, Ed.D.

President



Dr. Jay K. Box President

Kentucky Community and Technical College System 300 North Main Street • Versailles, KY 40383 P: 859-256-3132 • kctcs.edu